
Long Hill Summer Rec  

Camp News    Week 3 
 

Week 3, we celebrated Super Heroes Week at camp.  Although it was a short week,  we did not have any 

shortages on super heroes. 

On Wednesday, Long Hill Fire Official , Don Huber visited us at camp.  He talked to all of our campers 

about fire safety—things like the importance of working smoke detectors, planning for an emergency ex-

it, fire extinguishers, etc.  The campers got to ask lots of questions too and had a lot on their minds.  He 

also left lots of good information behind for our campers plus some plastic fire helmets.  (We still have 

some information up at the front table if anyone wants to stop by and grab some information.)  Thank 

you to Don for 

visiting with 

us! 

After Don 

Huber’s 

presentation, 

the Long Hill 

First Aid 

Squad 

dropped in 

with one of 

their ambu-

lances.  The 

campers got 

to tour the 

ambulance 

and see some 

of the equip-

ment that is 

carried on the ambulance.  Several of our campers got to 

sit in the driver’s seat, try on some splints, lay on the stretcher, and they all got to ask Hunter lots of 

questions.  Special thank you to Bob English who has been with the LHFAS for 30 years and came out to 

speak with the kids. 

 



 

Our campers had a lot of fun making their own Super Hero capes this week too. 

On Thursday, our campers played the “Mystery Bag Game” where they were given clues in the form of a 

riddle, and they had to guess what was in each 

brown paper bag.  Given the heat, Thursday 

also made for a great day to have popsicles.   

On Friday, our campers got to visit with our 

fire companies.  We had MFD’s ladder truck and 

SFD’s Rescue Truck on campus. Thank you to 

firefighters Rae, Golden, and Tuma and SFD 

Chief Gallo for making Friday so special.  Our 

campers got to see and climb into the fire 

trucks and see all of their special equipment 

for fighting fires and keeping us safe.  Camp-

ers also got to see how the “Jaws of Life” 

work.   

 

 



 



After our campers got to meet some of 

Long Hill’s Super Heroes this week and 

see their trucks and equipment, we were 

able to ask our campers  who their Su-

per Heroes are.  See the photo below for 

some of their answers.  It’s always 

heart-warming when we see answers 

like, “my family”, or “Mom and Dad”. 

All in all, despite the very hot tempera-

tures, the campers had a great week 

talking about Super Heroes and seeing 

some pretty neat stuff this week.  

We hope to see you back next week; but 

if not, please enjoy the rest of the sum-

mer!  We hope you made some good mem-

ories with us! 

And...thank you for your patience as we 

worked through some new traffic pat-

terns this week given the construction 

outside Millington School. 

Lisa Scanlon & Bill Caldarola 

Philip Goudie & Alyssa Rizzo 


